
“I have absolutely benefited a lot since joining in
Music Broth. Music Broth has not only helped 
with recycling musical instruments but also 
deepened people’s passion in music 
appreciation. I have personally been motivated 
by what this charity have done, how volunteers 
have devoted themselves, how positive the 
feedbacks have been, etc. I have been 
promoting Music Broth to people I know in 
Glasgow, and I was always thrilled to see my 
friends helping out at certain events organised 
by Music Broth. It was literally the first official 
charity I worked for, and I’ve realised that my 
experience at Music Broth encouraged me to 
volunteer in various other charitable 
organisations. These include CISS (Confucius 

Institute for Scotlands Schools), SCSSA (Strathclyde Chinese Students and Scholars 
Society), Strathclyde Piano Society, Scottish Economic Committee, etc. I was also 
awarded “Volunteer of the Year” by Strathclyde Student Union in 2020.


